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June 8, 2020




To: Latino Caucus Members

 My name is Ismael Rivera. I am the President of the ATU International Latino Caucus (ILC). I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family well during the difficult times we are facing due to COVID-19 and much more.

The 2020 ATU ILC Executive Committee (EC) meeting was scheduled to be held in San Diego CA, on April 24th and 25th.  These meetings are vital to our organization as it allows our EC members to connect with other ATU members and to be hands-on with the business of the ATU-ILC. In addition, the EC meetings assist us with the planning of our annual conference in September.  It keeps our EC members up to date, involved and accountable for the work of the ATU-ILC.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, both our executive meeting and annual conference are being canceled for this year. The safety of our members is of the upmost priority.

I would like to thank you for supporting the ATU-ILC and look forward to your continued support to our organization.

In Solidarity,

Ismael Rivera
ATUILC-President
Si Se Puede
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